
 

  

 

 

 

 
26th April 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Maroon Class, 
 
We’re sure you are aware of the situation happening in Ukraine. As a class, we are 
desperate to help in any way we can. 
 
All of the classes, here at Park Grove, are taking part in a sponsored activity to help 
raise money for this important cause. In Maroon Class we have decided to complete 
a selection of circuit fitness activities over the course of three days in the week 
beginning 2nd May 2022 (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday). This will include: 
jumping jacks, squats, burpees, a run and push-ups! Please make sure appropriate 
clothing and footwear is worn on these days. 
 
Any contribution you can give us through your sponsorship will be appreciated by us 
all. 
 
Kind regards, 
Maroon Class 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 
 
 
Park Grove Primary Academy  

Sponsored Circuits - 3rd -5th May 2022 
 
I am raising money for Ukraine. Please sponsor me to complete my circuit fitness 
activities. If you prefer, you can just sponsor me a maximum amount instead. Thank 
you 
 

Sponsor Form  
Name ……………………………………….               Class 

………………………………………… 
 

Name Amount Per Activity Maximum Amount  
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Total amount I have raised =  
  

 
The total number of fitness activities I completed was: ___________ 


